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DIVISION ADVISORY
No. 29 ,s.2017

To: Principals/Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
From: OIC - Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Scholarship in Teacher Education Program to Upgrade Teacher Quality in the
Philippines (STEPUP)

Date: February 22, 2017

The Philippine Business for Education (PBED) announces its Scholarship in
Teacher Education Program to Upgrade Teacher Quality in the Philippines (STEPUP).

The scholarship grant is open to applicants of Certificate in Teaching Program

(CTP); they must be graduates of Bachelor's Degree except B.S. Education and must
have at least a general weighted average (GWA) of 85% or its equivalent in college.

Interested individuals can visit www.stepupph.org for more details.

For information.
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